
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 11/9/2012 9:15:38 AM 

pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
am3 @ cpuc. ca. gov (am3 @ cpuc. ca. gov)

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Lunch with Chris Johns today

Mr. Clanon,

I apologize for the late notice but Chris Johns is not feeling well today and would rather not 
expose you to whatever he has. Chris would like to reschedule to another date. Two options: 
Dec. 17th or Dec. 20th.

Again, I apologize for the late notice.

Thanks for understanding,

Redacted

Assistant to the President

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

77 Beale Street

San Francisco, CA 94105

Redacted

Redacted
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